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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
October 25th, 2023  

 

29 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report:      We will report monthly to the members in attendance at the meeting near the 

beginning of each month. 
 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Ernst for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will be brought by 

Mary and Dennis.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 
       
Guests:                        Welcome to Joan. 
 
Website:                    Website has been updated to change the background slightly.   
 

Business: Wayne will have the bird feet training on Nov 17th.  Sign-up sheet is at the front table. 

Wand pattern is available at the front table.  (Also photo of other wand designs). 

This Thursday is a zoom meeting for True North Caricature Carvers.  See below (in 

Upcoming Events) for further info. 

A pamphlet for Triple C has been put together.  These will be printed and handed out 

to the public at our future events. 

Grace thanked Dennis for organizing last week’s event with Murray Lincoln.  Thanks 

were also extended to Harvey and his wife Joanne for all their support for this event. 

$10 for coffee mug with Triple C logo.  For sale on the front table. 

  

Tech talk:                  None today. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Nov 17th.         Wayne will present a fabricating bird legs and feet demonstration and training 

in November.      

 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 
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True North Caricature Carvers: 

 (copied from email sent on Oct 24th by Dennis to Triple C members) 

Thursday, October 26th, from 6:30pm to 8pm, ET.  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81210472473?pwd=ck5FdHZDYmhwZXJJN0xDUmxnZUl

GUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 812 1047 2473 

Passcode: 816443 

 

At Thursday’s meeting we’ll get at the following... 

  

- have a quick welcome and review of how we manage the Zoom calls for any newcomers 

  

- take a look at the photos that each of you send in for “what’s on the bench” ( completed and in-

progress projects ) 

  

- Mark and Lloyd will bring you up to speed on how their visit to the Queen’s University Art Class 

went 

  

- John Lemay recently attended the CCA “Carve the Rockies” gathering in Colorado Springs 

and will review some photos and highlights 

  

- A number of us attended the Hamilton Wood Show and we’ll speak to that a bit 

  

- John Paul and Mark will remind everyone of the upcoming TNCC Virtual Show.  To that end, at 

our last meeting we decided to make our December Virtual Show and Competition Christmas 

related.  So, carve something up that’s Christmas related and get some good photos into us ( 

just on my email ) by December 7th. 

  

 

 

END 
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